
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Identification for voting
Date: Friday, 10 April 2015 9:35:48 AM

I would like to let you know that I think it is a good thing that identification is
needed on election days. I think in this present day it is a normal requirement.
Gone are the days of trust (sadly). Kind Regards,
Jenny Brown
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